
Dear Middle School Coaches   January 15th, 2015 

 

The Annual Manatee Middle School Track Championship is upon us again. This great event is sponsored 
by Children’s Therapy Solutions Inc., Manasota Elks Lodge #2734, and Florid Express Track Club. 
 

1. Date: April 11th, 2015       Place: Bayshore High School Stadium 
 

2. Team Check in: 8:30 a.m.;    Coaches Meeting: 8:30 at Starting line by tent 
 

3. Rolling start- Meet starts at 9:00 (after one event is completed the next will follow) all field 
event at 9:00 a.m. 
 

4. The grades eligible for participation are 6rd, 7th, and 8th grade 
 

5. One relay team of girls and one relay team of boys are permitted from each grade 
 

6. Awards: We will still have a School Championship Trophy, (KING MIDDLE PLEASE BRING) 
RIBBONS FOR 1-6TH PLACE. Same scoring as last years.  
 

7. Please notify participants/spectators that Bayshore High School will charge a $2 fee for parking 
 

8. There will be a $1.00 fee at the gate, per person including children, (no charge for students who 
participate in the meet.) After fees are paid to the Manatee County School Board for custodial 
care, any additional proceeds will benefit Florida Express Track Team.  
 

9. Please make sure entry forms are faxed to Ken Palmer no Later than April 2nd. Fax number 941 
538 6788 or e mail to ken@palmersurveying.com (there is extensive work involved with 
entering all the participants into the computer system and we ask that everyone provide the 
names of participants by the due date Friday  4/2/15. 
 

10. Note: use 6th grade girls form for 6th grade girls, and use 7th grade girls’ forms for 7th grade girls’ 
and so on and the same for the boys. Max 3 entries per event per grade. Have entry forms 
turned in by April 2nd to Ken@palmersurveying.com or fax to 941 538 6788 
 

11. All running event are timed finals. In field events, each athlete will be give three attempts only. 
 

12. For additional information please visit Childrenstherapysol.com or Children’s Therapy Solutions 
on Facebook. Or call Lena Thoresen at 941 545 6397 or Chris Bratton at 941 518 1051 

 
We are looking forward to a great day of fun and competition! 
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